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PRESS RELEASE 
 
DATE:  Monday, April 22, 2024 
 
Oregonia Road to Close for 1 Day 
 
Lebanon, Ohio – Massie Township, Warren County, Ohio – Oregonia Road, between Brooks-
Carroll Road and State Route 73, will be closed on Thursday, May 2, 2024, for one (1) day, weather 
permiƫng.  The closure is for a culvert replacement and will be completed by the Warren County 
Highway Department. 
 
The detour for the closure will uƟlize Clarksville Road and State Route 73. 
 
Your cooperaƟon during this project will be greatly appreciated. 
 
For more informaƟon, visit hƩp://www.wceo.us/ or contact WCEO at (513) 695-3301. 
 
Media Contact: 
Mark Dawson 
Deputy of OperaƟons 
(513) 695-3329 
Mark.Dawson@co.warren.oh.us                
 
About the Warren County Engineer 
County Engineers in Ohio are required by law to be registered as both Professional Engineers (P.E.) and 
Professional Surveyors (P.S.) They are responsible for the maintenance and construcƟon of county roads 
and maintenance and construcƟon of bridges on county roads, township roads, and certain streets within 
municipaliƟes. They are also responsible for maintaining land surveying records, checking the accuracy 
and adequacy of recorded land transfer documents, and establishing or re-establishing certain land survey 
monuments. 
 
 


